Van Alstyne Community Development Corporation
Agenda – Special Called Board Meeting
228 East Marshall
Wednesday, February 21, 2018, 6:30 P.M.

[bookmark: _GoBack]
A QUORUM OF THE CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS MAY OR MAY NOT BE PRESENT.  NO ACTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL WILL BE TAKEN AT THIS MEETING.

1. Call to order - Recognition of guest(s)

President Chris Dorak called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Present: Chris Dorak, Alesha Crowell, Robert Lewis, Wayne Womack, Robert Jaska, Rodney Williams. Guests recognized: Chantae Simmons.

2. 	Discuss/Action: Façade Grant Program application for The Roost

	Chantae Simmons presented a grant application for signage for her new Main Street restaurant, The Roost. Simmons explained the concept behind the restaurant and talked about the type of food to be served. She applied for a Façade Program grant to cover half the cost of signage at the restaurant. Simmons said the signs will be metal and backlit. Due to weather, Simmons has only thus far been able to procure two of the required three estimates necessary for grant approval but was expecting the third within a few days. However, due to an anticipated opening in early March it is necessary to begin work on the signage as soon as possible. Of the two quotes already received, area company Cyrious Metal Works was the least expensive and preferred by Simmons for its previous work. The Board discussed the requested amounts and Wayne Womack made a motion to approve a total budget of $4,000 with the CDC portion not to exceed $2,000, pending receival of a third estimate. Robert Lewis seconded the motion and it was approved unanimously, 5-0.

3.  	Discuss/Action: Lighting for railcar/performance stage

Robert Lewis, through his company Lewis & Sons, will be installing LED lighting at the railcar/stage located at the corner of Marshall St. and Main St. The lighting will allow for evening performances during Music in the Park. Lewis is not charging for labor and the total cost of the materials as presented is $1,506.28. These funds will come out of the Rail Car budget line item under “Projects”. Alesha Crowell made the motion to approve the request with a second from Robert Jaska. The motion was approved, 5-0. Lewis added that this brings the railcar project closer to completion with exterior paint next. 

4. 	Discuss: Future residential development 

Rodney Williams presented to the Board a map of current and new residential and commercial development in Van Alstyne. 

5.	Adjourn

	The meeting was adjourned at 7:08 p.m. 


Respectfully Submitted by Rodney Williams

